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Please help us to improve punctuality 
across the school by ensuring that 

your child is on time for school every 
single day.

Being late to school can add stress 
to children and make learning harder 

if they have missed key aspects of 
the lesson.  

To help with punctuality, children can 
attend breakfast club…please get in 

touch if you would like a space. 

Fixed Penalty Notices for non-school attendance have 
now been re-instated by Welsh Government following the 

pandemic and schools may now consider requesting 
these in the case of unauthorised absence or an 

unauthorised holiday. 



 
WE HAVE RE-LAUNCHED OUR 

ATTENDANCE SURVEY

For a chance to win a £20 Tesco 

Voucher, please complete the 

attendance survey by:

 FRIDAY 1ST MARCH 


